
 

 

 

 

Hello to all our parents and carers, 

A reminder that PE is on a Wednesday afternoon so please ensure they have their kit 
with them on that day. Cooking is continuing on a Thursday so a container to take 
home the dishes they have made would be useful. 

In Maths this half term we will be starting our new topic on Measurement. This content 
aims to develop the student’s understanding of comparing and ordering lengths, 
weights and capacity. Students will learn the appropriate units of measurement to use 
for familiar objects. They will also learn about converting standard units. 

In Science we are completing our investigation as part of our coursework for our 
chemistry unit. We will be finding out which chemical reaction from a selection that we 
are comparing increases the temperature the most.  
 
In English, the pupils will be completing work to develop their writing skills for the 
written test for their qualification. We will work on their ability to use writing to give an 
opinion, to persuade and to inform. 
 
In Humanities we are continuing our places of worship unit focusing on Christian 
churches/cathedrals. We will be considering the importance of these to Christians and 
the wider community as well as identifying features of them. 
 

Our computing topic for this half term in spreadsheets. Pupils will be developing their 
ability to create and edit spreadsheets. 
 
We will be using home school diaries, so please check these daily, and likewise feel 

free to add any comments/information to them for us to read.  

Mrs Walker and Zena 

 


